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A Celebration of Successes 

We love to hear of our pupils’ successes and we are very proud to report 
just a few of these in this newsletter. 

Amelia, from Year 6 recently competed 
for Great Britain in the Global Dance 
Open 2023 Finals in Spain. We are     
absolutely thrilled to say that her hard 
work, determination and love for the 
sport paid off, seeing her and her team   
being awarded a Bronze medal! Huge 
congratulations to Amelia and her team! 

We have also heard of the triumph Isla and Molly, Year 5, had when 
they competed in the Taekwondo World Championships. We are        
delighted to say that Molly won a Gold in Patterns and a Bronze in  
Sparring while Isla won a Silver in Team Patterns! Congratulations to 
both of you, we are excited to see where you will go next with this 
sport.  

Elsewhere, we were really excited to hear that 
Edie, from Year 1, has been celebrated by Hagley 
Library as the first child in Hagley to complete the 
Summer Reading Challenge. We know how hard 
Edie has worked on this as she has been waking 
early to read to try and complete the challenge by 
the start of the holidays. Congratulations Edie, we 
are really happy to see how your efforts have been 
rewarded! 
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In this issue: 

Class  Attendance Class Attendance Class  Attendance 

Cygnets 93.8 Kingfishers 91.4 Larks 91.2 

Goslings 96.2 Wrens 92.4 Cranes 92.4 

Ducklings 91.2 Flamingos 92.9 Storks 89.8 

Puffins 96 Toucans 91.4 Herons 82.9 

Penguins 94 Macaws 91 Ospreys 93.1 

Pelicans 91 Nightingales 93.8 Hawks 96.6 

Robins 97.4 Finches 92.1 Eagles 96.2 

Attendance 
Below are the attendance figures from Monday 17th July to today: 

Academic 
Being Resilient 
Being Conscientious 
Being Creative 

Emotional Wellbeing 
Being Reflective 

Being Courageous 
Being Kind 

Community 
Being Responsible 
Being Respectful 
Being Inclusive 

Our ACE Values 
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Goodbye Year 6 

After 7 wonderful years with all 
the pupils of Year 6, today we 
say a fond farewell. Over the 
past few weeks we have          
celebrated their time here with 
us during their Leavers’        
Assembly and Party as well as 
enjoying one final production 
from them—Joseph and his 
Technicolour Dreamcoat. We 
wish you all the best as you 
move to 
your       
exciting 
new  
chapters! 
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Head Teacher 

School re-opens on Wednesday 6th September. 

@HagleyPrimary 

Reminders 
Please see below for useful reminders: 

Term Dates 

 Changes and Updates: If there have been any 
changes to your child(ren)’s collection             
arrangements, your contact details, an address 
change or anything else school need to be aware 
of, please remember to email                                              
office@hagleyprimary.wors.sch.uk by 
31.08.2023. 

 May we politely remind parents and carers that 
the office email will not monitored during the 
summer holidays. 

 We have two TED days on Monday 4th           

September and Tuesday 5th September 
2023.  

 We look forward to welcoming children back on 

Wednesday 6th September 2023. 

 For the current academic year’s term dates 

please click here. 

 For Worcestershire County Council agreed term 
dates for upcoming years (without TED days) 
please click here. 

Facebook.com/HagleyPrimaryPTA  

PE Award 

We are delighted to let you know that under the leadership of Mrs Vessey-Running, Hagley Primary School 
has been awarded a Platinum School PE Award. This is the highest accolade possible and recognises our 
commitment to participation at school and county-level events. An incredible achievement! 

Final Goodbyes 

We wish all of our families a super 6 week break, and hope whatever your plans, you enjoy some rest and 
relaxation with family and friends.  
We say our final goodbye to the staff leaving us today for pastures new; thank you for all you have done 
for the children of Hagley Primary School. You will all be remembered fondly long in the future. 

Our Amazing PTA 

We would like to say a huge THANK YOU to our wonderful PTA who have 
worked tirelessly all year to ensure the children (and grown ups) have had 
exciting events and activities to look forward to and enjoy. Not only this, but 
they have managed to raise a huge £26,000 for the school! We could not be 
more grateful for the work they do and are looking forward to another      
fantastic year or working alongside their team in September. 

https://twitter.com/HagleyPrimary
https://www.hagleyprimary.org.uk/parents/term-dates
https://www.worcestershire.gov.uk/info/20062/schools/145/school_term_dates
https://www.facebook.com/HagleyPrimaryPTA

